

2017 GPS ROWING [Y7-12]

Pre-GPS Regattas and GPS Head of the River Championships schedule

As @ 29 August 2016

Approved by the GPS Management Committee - 17 October 2016

REGATTAS	DATE	HOST SCHOOL	VENUE	Other comments TBC
REGATTA #1	Sat 28 January	GT		Yrs-9-10-11- Open
			Lake Wyaralong	2 race rotations
				Seeding for all age groups
REGATTA #2	Sat 4 February	NC		Yrs-9-10-11- Open
			Lake Wyaralong	2 race rotations
				Seeding for all age groups
REGATTA #3	Sat 11 February	BGS		Yrs-9-10-11- Open
			Lake Wyaralong	2 race rotations
				Seeding for all age groups
REGATTA #4	Sat 18 February	ACGS		Yrs-9-10-11- Open
			Lake Wyaralong	2 race rotations
				Seeding for all age groups
REGATTA #5	Sat 25 February	BSHS		Yrs-9-10-11- Open
"Junior Head of the River"			Lake Wyaralong	1 rotation of racing Yr 9
14101				2 rotations of racing for Yrs 10,11 and Opens
				Seeding for all age groups
REGATTA #6	Sat 4 March	TSS		Yrs-8-10-11-Open
"Penultimate" GPS Regatta			Lake Wyaralong	Selected age groups, all Seeded
				2 rotations of races for Yrs 10,11 and Open [Final Seeding Regatta]
				Year 8 Races (1 rotation)
2017 GPS ROWING HEAD OF THE RIVER CHAMPIONSHIPS	Sat 11 March	GPS	Lake Wyaralong	Host School - BBC
2017 GPS ROWING HEAD OF THE RIVER CHAMPIONSHIPS	Sun 12 March	GPS	Lake Wyaralong	Host School - BBC
[Alternate Date]				weather/ postponement]

2017 GPS ROWING HEAD OF THE RIVER CHAMPIONSHIPS (Back Up)	Sat 11 March	GPS	Lake Kawana, Bokarina	Host School - BBC
2017 GPS ROWING HEAD OF THE RIVER CHAMPIONSHIPS [Alternate Date] (Back Up)	Sun 12 March	GPS	Lake Kawana, Bokarina	Host School - BBC [date in the event of extreme weather/ postponement]

Explanatory Notes - Rowing

- 1. The host school rotation for regattas is based upon one school each year having a Bye and not being required to host a regatta, but they may assist with the organisation for the Head of the River if they choose to do so.
- 1.1 NB: The Bye school for 2017 is BBC.
- 1.2. BBC confirmed they wish to host the HOR event

<u>Lake Wyaralong</u>
2. Wyaralong Dam Course is now fully buoyed, but development of the second headland has not commenced work, however is now able to be boated from in current state [basic].

Cancelled events

3. If an event scheduled cannot be held due to severe weather, the event will be cancelled.